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Dear Ms Constantinescu,

Nigel Higgins

10 October 2021 19:01

Nora-Andreea Constantinescu

Planning Planning; Stephen Stark (Cllr)
2021/3494/P, Netley Cottage and Grove Lodge

| am writing with regard to the above planning permission. | apologise for fact that this is slightly out of time but |
understand that you are prepared to consider late submissions.

Along with a considerable number of our neighbours, who will no doubt choose to write separately, we object to
this application principally on the grounds that it destroys the historic integrity of two listed buildings in the heart of
old Hampstead. The development is inconsistent with the obligation to improve, and at least preserve, the character
of heritage assets. This also has to be seen in the context of the very significant enlargement of both properties, in
particular Grove Lodge, in recent years. Any further expansion is wholly detrimental to the setting, historically
inappropriate, and contrary to the Camden Local Plan.

I would be grateful if you could take this objection into consideration.

Yours, Nigel Higgins

Nigel Higgins



